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Halifax, Nova Scotia 
B3J 3A5    Canada 

M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: Chair and Members of North West Community Council  
CC: Melissa Eavis, Planner 11 

FROM: Ann Merritt, Chair of North West Planning Advisory Committee 

DATE: April 10, 2017 

SUBJECT: Case No. 20996 - Application by Cresco Holdings Ltd. for non-substantive 
amendments to an existing development agreement within Sub-area 9 of the 
Bedford West Secondary Planning Strategy to allow for motel, hotel, and guest 
home uses 

The North West Planning Advisory Committee received a staff memorandum dated March 22, 2017 and 
heard a staff presentation on Case 20996 at their April 5, 2017 meeting. The following recommendation 
was approved: 

That the North West Planning Advisory Committee has reviewed the application by Cresco 
Holdings Ltd. for non-substantive amendments to an existing development agreement 
within Sub-area 9 of the Bedford West Secondary Planning Strategy to allow for motel, 
hotel, and guest home uses and recommends approval. 

This recommendation has been provided to HRM planning staff for review and consideration, and will be 
addressed in their staff report to the North West Community Council. 
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